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ALL SAINTS PARISH 
17TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME - JULY 26TH, 2020 

“The Kingdom of Heaven is like a treasure hidden in a field…” – Matthew 13: 44 

 

Buildings and such... 

SOCIAL DISTANCING PROTOCOLS IN PLACE 

 

So many exciting things have happened since we re-
opened for services on July 4th/5th.  We have had 
good feedback and we are grateful for all your 
assistance in making it a success! 
 

As a reminder, our churches are open for weekend 
services, however not for general use or for 
parishioners to be coming and going outside the 
weekend times.  If there is a request to hold a church 
ministry or council meeting, then they need to 
contact the local Leadership Team member to decide 
if this will be possible with the restrictions in place.  
 

Because of the specific protocols that must be 
followed, some meetings in person may not be able 
to be held at this time.  As well all areas used must 
be disinfected before any new use of the building can 
be done.  As we must ensure that all safety protocols 
are in place, some meetings may not be possible at 
this time and other options are being suggested to 
assist groups.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact your local 
Leadership Team contact or reach us at the Central 
Office at 902-667-5244.  

 

Reflections from All Saints Parishioners 

LINDA RECTOR 

On a beautiful summer day 
recently, I was looking up at 
the white, wispy clouds 
floating so effortlessly in the 
clear blue sky, marveling at 
the beauty of creation, and 
thinking about Solomon. Yes, 
Solomon!  When told by God 
that he could have anything 
he wished for, Solomon asked 
for an understanding heart, 
(wisdom), so that he could be 
a good leader to his people. 
 

“ …your servant is in the midst 
of the people whom you have 
chosen, a great people, so 
numerous they cannot be 
numbered or counted. Give 
your servant therefore an 
understanding mind to govern 
your people, able to discern 
between good and evil; for 
who can govern this, your 
great people?” 
 

I wonder how many people 
today, if granted a wish from 
God, would ask for wisdom.  

When we are young (and maybe 
when we are not-so-young), many of 
us might wish for more money, a 
better job, a nice house, or an 
expensive car. But it seems that even 
when we achieve all these things, we 
wish for more, more, more, and we 
find that none of these things brings 
us true satisfaction. 
 

What if, like Solomon, we were to 
wish for a greater understanding of 
the world, people, and environment, 
so that, by our example people would 
learn to look at each other with love 
instead of hate, envy, or jealousy? If 
we absolutely loved as God has 
loved us, then there would be no 
more thoughts of war, power, control, 
or riches. There would be no 
injustice, prejudice, hunger, pollution, 
or oppression. 
 

As a seed takes time to germinate 
and grow to its fullest beauty, often 
wisdom is something we wish for and 
try to achieve only after a realization 
over the years that money, power  

  cont….pg 2                                    
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All Saints Parish  
AUGUST 1st / 2nd Weekend 

 
August 1st, Saturday 

 

4pm              St. Cornelius, Streets Ridge    MASS              
 

6 pm             Holy Family, Amherst              MASS   
Pre-Regis Details Below: 

 

4 pm            St. Thomas Aquinas, Joggins   Lay Service 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------- 

August 2nd, Sunday 
 

9 am     St. Thomas More, Pugwash    Lay service    
Pugwash Pre-Regis Details: 

Email: eroscoe@judicom.ca or 
Phone: Liz Roscoe at 902-257-2713 

 

9 am         St. John the Baptist, Springhill   MASS 
 

9 am         St. Brigid’s, Parrsboro                   Lay service 
 

11:15 am     Holy Family, Amherst            MASS 
Holy Family Pre-Regis Details Below: 

 

Call or Email:   Wed’s from 10 – 12pm 

Email: office@allsaintparishcc.ca or 
Phone: 902-667-2523 or 667-5244 leave message, 

with Name of each person attending, Phone 
numbers, # of the family bubble sitting together and 

which Mass, Saturday, or Sunday. 
 

 
Cont.…. Digging Deeper 

and riches will never, ever 
fulfill the deepest, innermost 
desire within each of us to 
come to know of the true 
richness that can only come 
through an understanding 
heart, or God’s wisdom. 
 

Wisdom gives an insight into 
what is truly important in life, 
an awareness of the purpose 
of living, of what really 
matters. It is an understanding 
of where our real happiness 
lies. That is indeed a pearl of 
great price, priceless in every 
sense of the word. 
This is the treasure hidden in 
a field for which a person sells 
everything to have. The pearl 
for which a merchant sells 
everything they own to get it. 
 

 

 
The ability to see is what opens the 
door to the Kingdom of God, that 
world of interlocking relationships 
between God, humans, and our 
world which brings to all security, 
happiness, and peace. For here 
there is truth, here there is love and 
caring, here there is freedom and 
peace. 
This is the time for us to search for 
the treasure and the pearl of great 
price – a wise and understanding 
heart – so that we can identify, with 
Jesus, the really true, the good and 
the beautiful, and to help others in 
their search. 

 

PRAYER LINE: 
902-664-9396 
For anyone need special prayers for 
themselves or for someone you love.  

HAIL MARY’S 

3, 227, 101 

Prayed by All Saints Parishioners 
since Dec.1st/2016 
 

Praying Father Charles and 
our faith family.    

 

 

Thank you to our 
wonderful parishioners 
who share their 
reflections each week! 
If you would like to 
share a reflection for 
“Digging Deeper” please 
contact us at 
pastoral@allsaintsparish.ca 

mailto:eroscoe@judicom.ca
mailto:office@allsaintparishcc.ca
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KINDNESS KORNER: 

“What do we do when….” 
PRAYERS OF 

FAITHFUL: 

 “…I was sick, and 

you cared for Me” 

WEEK OF:                   
JULY 26TH – 31ST  

 

*We pray,,,, 
 for those who are sick, 
alone, afraid and feel 
abandoned.  Praying 
especially for: 

 

Aileen Brown 
Jeffery McCarthy 

Elsie Grant  
(sister of Edwin Brine) 
William MacDonald, 

Phil & Michele Leblanc 
Jim Nelson 
Shae Fage,  

Brody Smith  
Ricky Lirette,  

Heather & William & 
Denis Babineau  

Lorrie and Fr. Craig  
 

*…for those who died 
may God welcome them 

with open arms,especially 
 

Emile Melanson 
Sue LeMoine 

(angel of Holy Family) 
Patricia Gouchie 
Tanner George 

 

*…for the world and 
those affected by or died 
from COVID.  May God 

protect all those who face 
this disease. 

 

*…for St Cyprian Church, 
Wallace Ridge, NS, and 
the upcoming Aug 30th 
decommissioning, may 

God’s presence be felt in 
all the families connected 

to this faith home.  
 

More Prayers of Faithful 
on Page 6…. 

Canadian Conference of Catholic 
Bishops Message…… 

God Created Humankind in his Image and Likeness 
Respect for the other is a must Statement of the 
Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops It has been 
with great distress and sorrow that the world 
witnessed the tragic events that took place in 
Minneapolis, Minnesota, on 25 May 2020. The death 
of Mr. George Floyd at the hands of law enforcement 
officers is profoundly troubling and entirely 
unacceptable. The utter disregard for his human 
rights and dignity has justifiably raised numerous 
disturbing questions about the ongoing presence of 
racism and discrimination in our societies, as well as 
about how peace and good government can both 
avoid and deter self-destructive and self-defeating 
violence. The denigration of humankind, the denial of 
God-given rights and of human responsibilities that 
flow from them, lack of love for one’s neighbor, and 
the failure to show respect toward others are wholly 
intolerable; these must always be condemned in the 
strongest of terms. Racism and discrimination remain 
an appalling reality for a civilized society. The 
Bishops and Catholic faithful of Canada join with 
Pope Francis in lamenting all who have lost their lives 
and suffered because of exclusion, racism and 
violence which are antithetical to the Gospel of Jesus 

Christ. As the Holy Father himself stated at the 

occasion of this tragedy: “We cannot tolerate or turn 
a blind eye to racism and exclusion in any form and 
yet claim to defend the sacredness of every human 
life.” 1 Every human being is created in the image 
and likeness of God and is precious in His eyes 
according to the first chapter of Genesis. This truth is 
for us the bedrock and foundation of all human 
dignity. To violate it is an offence against God Himself 
and against the sacredness of life. Our faith teaches 
us that: “Respect for the human person proceeds by 
way of respect for the principle that ‘everyone should 
look upon his neighbor (without any exception) as 
“another self,” above all bearing in mind his life and 

  
 
the means necessary for living it with 
dignity.”2 In communion and solidarity 
with the Holy Father and the Catholic 
Bishops of the United States, we invite 
all Canadians to pray for all those who 
have lost their lives as a result of the 
sin of racism, to work for reconciliation 
and healing, as well as for peace and 
justice in our land and throughout the 
world. 8 June 2020 
 

June 2020 General Audience - 
https://www.vaticannews.va/en/pope/news/2020-
06/popefrancis-usa-george-floyd-protests-no-racism-
violence.html. 2 Catechism of the Catholic Church, n. 
1931, citing 
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All Saints Parish  
EMAILS have CHANGED: 

  
ASParish has new emails.  Please change your 
contact information for the following. 
 

Mary/Central Office:     
office@allsaintsparishcc.ca 
Evelyn/Finance:          
finance@allsaintsparishcc.ca 
Glenna:                       
pastoral@allsaintsparishcc.ca 
Father Charles Offor:                 
father@allsaintsparishcc.ca   
 
 

 
 

Thoughts from Pope Francis:          

òCOVID -  19ó 

 
"We need to rediscover the concreteness of small 
things, the small acts of kindness shown to those 
who are close to us, family, friends. We need to 

realize that our treasure lies in small things. 
There are tiny gestures that sometimes get lost in 

the routi ne of everyday life, gestures of 
tenderness, affection, compassion, that are 

nevertheless decisive, important.   
SÈÁÒÉÎÇ ȰÁ ÈÏÔ ÐÌÁÔÅ ÏÆ ÆÏÏÄȟ Á ÃÁÒÅÓÓȟ Á ÈÕÇȟ Á 

phone callȱ... These are familiar, attentive 
gestures regarding everyday details that make 

life  meaningful, and create communion and 
communication amongst us.  

We observe that many time s communication is 
ÏÎÌÙ ȰÖÉÒÔÕÁÌȱȢ )ÎÓÔÅÁÄ ×Å ÓÈÏÕÌÄ ÄÉÓÃÏÖÅÒ Á ÎÅ× 

closeness.  Real relationships made of 
ÁÔÔÅÎÔÉÖÅÎÅÓÓ ÁÎÄ ÐÁÔÉÅÎÃÅȱȢ 

. 
 The Catholic News 

ST CYPRIAN CHURCH,  
Wallace Ridge, NS 
Decommissioning Mass 
August 30th, 2020, Sunday 
 
St Cyprian built around 1854, has 
been located at one of the most 
beautiful views of the Northumberland 
Strait and served the people of 
Malagash and Wallace Area.  The 
church was blessed and named on 
August 31st, 1883 and Mass was 
celebrated once per month with 
travelling priests from Amherst, 
Londonderry or Parrsboro.  While 
regular service at St Cyprians’ ceased 
many years ago with its last Mass was 
in August 2016, significant events 
were celebrated when sufficient 
community members were present.   
 
On August 30th, 2020 there will be a 
Mass again at the St Cyprian Church 
with Bishop Dunn or Mancini presiding 
over the decommissioning ceremony.  
Over the past10 years the level of 
support and participating in events to 
support the church has decreased 
greatly and after must discernment, 
the decision to be made to proceed.   
 
More details will be coming, however 
we recognized that there will only be a 
limited number of participants and 
parishioners that would be able to 
attend this ceremony, due to COVID 
restrictions.  We are working with the 
Archdiocese to ensure that we 
recognized and celebrate this 
community’s history and families as 
best as possible within the challenges 
we now have.  Keep posted for more.  
 
Notes: Chris Henneberry, St. Thomas 

More, Pugwash prepared for the study 

completed to plan decommissioning.  
 

READINGS FOR 

18TH SUNDAY OF 

ORDINARY TIME 

August 2nd, 2020 
 
1ST READING:                 

ISAIAH 55: 1 ð 9 

2ND READING:                          

ROMANS 8: 35, 37 - 39 
 
GOSPEL:    
MATTHEW 14: 13 - 21 

SPECIAL DATES: 
 
 

Aug 1st, 2020 
WELCOME  
Father Charles!!! 
 

Aug 3rd 
Civic Holiday – 
OFFICES Closed 
 

Aug 5, 6, 7th  
9 am Weekday 
MASS – Holy Family 
Church 
 
Aug. 6th  
Transfiguration of 
the Lord Feast Day 
 

Aug. 9th  
Blessings of the 
Crops, St. Denis 
Church, Minudie 
CANCELLED 
 
Aug. 30th  
St Cyprian MASS & 

Decommissioning. 

 

mailto:office@allsaintsparishcc.ca
mailto:finance@allsaintsparishcc.ca
mailto:pastoral@allsaintsparishcc.ca
mailto:father@allsaintsparishcc.ca
mailto:father@allsaintsparishcc.ca
mailto:father@allsaintsparishcc.ca
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Have you ever thought or wondered about becoming a 
Catholic?  Would you be interested in knowing more 
about the wonderful R.C.I.A experience (Rite of Catholic 
Initiation for Adults)?  

Do you know someone who has asked you about the 
Catholic faith? 

We would love the opportunity to tell you more and to 
share with you the R.C.I.A opportunity to grow in faith 
and in becoming a Catholic.   

We will begin with R.C.I.A in October 2020 and would 
love you to be a part of it.    

To find out more and have your questions answered, 
please contact the office, reach out to any of our 
Deacons and/or Father Charles. 

Chalice Sponsor Child Update: 

Tobias Riveras, 11 yrs old and living with his parents, 
loves sports - soccer, mathematics and helping at 
home. 

Dear Sponsor Family, I write this letter to greet you! I 
hope you are doing find as well as my family and I are.  
I enjoyed my summer vacation playing and drawing 
with Isaias.  My siter Dahiana is in the university and 

she would like to become a Primary 
School Teachers.  My mom Nidia 
weaves A’anduti and my dad makes 
shoes. At this moment, my dad is 
designing shoes for winder.  I send you 
my best regards and I wish you a good 
year.   Love, Tobias 

 
 

 

 
YARD SALE / OPEN HOUSE: 

39 Pleasant St. 
Springhill Rectory 

 

Yard Sale:   
A huge yard sale is being hosted 
Saturday at the Springhill Rectory 
Come out and support the church 
community and get a great deal!!!  
Lots to see! 
 
Sat., July 25th from 9 – 12pm! 
 
Open House:  
Come see all the new flooring, 
doors, moldings up, stove, 
dishwasher, counter-top and living 
room furniture updated.  This work 
has been happening during June & 
July and a HUGE thanks to the  
 

Louise & Barry Maddigan and 
Linda & Craig Rector 

for their time and talents, as well as 
the faithful volunteers from the 
parish who gave of their time and 
talents to ensure that we would 

have it completed for this day!! 
 

Sunday, July 26th from 1 – 3 pm 
 

Any donation will be appreciated 
and a Free Will Offering basket will 
be available at Open House or can 
be put in weekend collection in 
marked envelope “Springhill Reno”  

Mass Intentions  
for  

All Saints Parish  
 

July 25th 6 pm 
Amherst  

 

Raymond Arseneau  
By Thelma (MacKenzie) 

Arseneau 
 

July 26th 11:15am 
Amherst  

 

Marguerite (Marg) 
McCarville  

By Wayne McCabe 
(nephew) 

 
Prayers of Faithful  

cont. from Pg. 4…. 
 

*…for Father Gregory as 
his faithful and loving care 
of All Saints Parish during 
a difficult time, may he be 

blessed abundantly. 
 

*…for Holy Family Church 
and the 10th Anniversary of 

their faith building.  
Continuing blessings to 
this community of faith. 

 

*…for the ASC Conference 
being hosted at Holy 

Family Church on Live-
Streaming on July 31st/Aug 
1st.  May God bless those 
who attend, virtually, the 
speakers and the team 
with hope, love, and the 

presence of the Holy Spirit. 
 

*…for Father Charles 
coming to All Saints 

Parish, thank you God! 
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St. John the Baptist Patron Saint –   
Born 1st decade BCE, Judaea, Palestine, near Jerusalem 
Died 28–36 CE; Jewish prophet of priestly origin who preached the 
imminence of God’s Final Judgment and baptized those who repented in 
self-preparation for it; he is revered in the Christian church as the forerunner 
of Jesus Christ. After a period of desert solitude, John the Baptist emerged 
as a prophet in the region of the lower Jordan River valley. He had a circle 
of disciples, and Jesus was among the recipients of his rite of baptism.   
Feast Day June 24th  

 
CHALICE FUNDRASIER – BIKING for CHALICE 
All Saints Parishioner Bert van Vulpen will be "Biking for Chalice" again this 
year, his 21st year of raising money by biking for Chalice. New sponsors 
are Welcomed.  Tax Receipts will be sent by Chalice. 
Please send sponsorship donations and your mailing address to: 
Bert J van Vulpen 
479 Route 307 
Wentworth, N.S. 
B0M 1Z0 

SUMMER CHURCH TOUR:  

St. John the Baptist 
Church  
Springhill, NS 
We may not be able to go into our 
churches at this time, but as the weather 
gets nicer, why not consider doing a 
“Summer Church Tour”!  Get out a 
map and head out to see where our faith 
family lives, works, and prays!   
 
Take a picture of the 7 churches and 
post them on our Facebook. We will put 
your name in for a draw for a $150.00 
gift certificate from a local retailer in 
Cumberland County!! (Bonus Churches 
St Denis Minudie & St Cyprian, Wallace 
River.)   
 
Not on Facebook? Email us your entry 
at office@allsaintsparishcc.ca   

NEWS AROUND THE PARISH!!! 

Welcome to St Brigid’s Church Community, 
Parrsboro,  
 

Parrsboro’s Catholic Women’s League Council has 
generously donated this lovely new sign to our St 
Brigid’s Church community.  From left to right are 
three extremely hard workers for the CWL. 
Alfreda Perry, Karine MacGregor, and Anne Perry 
McCully. Of great significance here is, Alfreda’s is 
a 60 Year member!  Yes, I said 60 (sixty) years!!  
We at St Brigid’s are so thankful for the CWL’s 
tireless efforts and ongoing support.  
  

https://www.britannica.com/topic/baptism
https://www.britannica.com/topic/church-Christianity
https://www.britannica.com/biography/Jesus
https://www.britannica.com/place/Jordan-River
https://www.merriam-webster.com/dictionary/disciples
mailto:office@allsaintsparishcc.ca
mailto:office@allsaintsparishcc.ca
mailto:office@allsaintsparishcc.ca
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ATLANTIC SERVICE COMMITTEE CATHOLIC CHARISMATIC RENEWAL 

CONFERENCE: JULY 31ST / AUG 1ST, 2020  

We are pleased to host in our Parish the ASC Summer Conference via Live-Stream.  This is the 43rd Annual Summer 
Conference, in past being hosted in person on the Mount Allison University Campus, in Sackville NB.  Details of the 
conference can be located on the NEW WEBPAGE at www.betweenthehearts.ca  You will also find detailed instructions 
on the Registarion Information” file on the webpage.  If you have more questions, you can call 902-667-7179 or email at 
asc@ccrsatlantic.ca  

2020 SUMMER CONFERENCE 
IT IS HARVEST TIME 

with INTERNATIONAL SPEAKERS DEACON LARRY AND ANDI ONEY  
  

JULY 31 - AUGUST 1, 2020 
Livestreamed to Your Home from Holy Family Church, Amherst NS 

All Saints Parish, Cumberland County. 
  

ON-LINE REGISTRATION AND PAYMENT THROUGH WEBSITE: 

Registration Fee:  $30.00  
 

Have You Completed a Census Form?  Please help us update our information: 
 

ALL SAINTS PARISH CENSUS 2020:          Date Completed:        /2020 
FAMILY Name:__________________________ Church Attending Regularly: ______________________ 
Mothers Name: _______________________ Cell #:_____________________ Phone #: _____________ 
Father’s Name:________________________ Cell #:_____________________ Phone #: _____________ 

 

**Mailing Address: ________________________________________, Town: _____________________NS 
Postal Code: _________________ Do You Have/Use:  Computer ____  Internet _____ Facebook _____ 
*Shipping Address: ___________________________________, Town: _________________________ NS 
Email Addresses: ___________________________________ and ___________________________________ 

(please put the email addresses that are used and checked most often – Thank You! ) 
 

# Children: ___________   # of Children AT HOME: ___________  
Child’s Name: ______________________________  Child’s Name: ________________________________ 
Child’s Name: ______________________________ Child’s Name: _________________________________ 
Please return to All Saints Parish Central Office via post, email, weekend collection baskets.  Thank YOU! 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

http://www.betweenthehearts.ca/
mailto:asc@ccrsatlantic.ca
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Archdiocese of Halifax Yarmouth News:  

 

Calendar of Events: 
Fall 2020 

 
Living through a pandemic provides some incredibly challenging days, 
so here are some dates to look forward to celebrating in the coming 
months.  All these festivities happen at Saint Mary’s Cathedral Basilica 
in Halifax, and we will gather as dictated by current public health 
directives. All events will also be live streamed.  

● August 15:  

● Feast of the Assumption:  Diocesan Feast Day and Ordination 
to the Diaconate of Patrick Salah 

● September 8:  

● Feast of the Nativity of Mary and the Chrism Mass 

● October 5: 

●  Mass of Thanksgiving to celebrate the 200th Anniversary of 
Saint Mary’s Cathedral Basilica 

● October 17: 

●  Ordination to the Priesthood of Rev. Mr. Robert Elford 

● November 6-7:  

● 9th Annual Assembly of the People of God 

● November 27:  

● Mass of Thanksgiving for the Ministry of Archbishop Anthony 
Mancini  
 

Message from the CCCB 

The Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops (CCCB) has released a 
message of encouragement to the faithful of Canada.  The document 
titled: They Still Bring Forth Fruit in Old Age: A Lesson on Caring in the 
midst of the Covid-19 Pandemic  invites the faithful to consider the 
important conversations that need to happen as a result of COVID ‒ 
19 regarding the  care  of the elderly. Go to www.cccb.ca  

 

Do you have a Cathedral  
Story to Share? 

 

 

More than simply a beautiful building, more 
than just a parish, Saint Mary’s Cathedral 
Basilica has been a welcoming space for 
Roman Catholics and people of all faiths for 
almost 200 years. We know that many of the 
parishioners and visitors to the Basilica have 
wonderful memories of their life events large 
and small that have taken place at Saint 
Mary’s. If you or a family member have stories 
to share, we would love to hear them and share 
them on our website. 

Did you, your parents or your grandparents get 
married at Saint Mary’s? 

Did anyone in your family become a 
temporary Saint Mary’s parishioner when they 
were stationed in Halifax during the war? 

Have you ever attended a particularly 
memorable mass or other ceremony at Saint 
Mary’s? 

To share your story, email your stories to us 
at: 

vbobyk@saintmarysbasilicafoundation.ca. 

Keep up to date on the NEWS: 
 

Go to www.halifaxyarmouth.org for more 
details and other great information! 

http://www.cccb.ca/
mailto:vbobyk@saintmarysbasilicafoundation.ca
http://www.halifaxyarmouth.org/
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Share your photo:  Take a picture of your finished colored photo and send it to us via Facebook or Email 

at office@allsaintsparishcc.ca.  Put your Name, Age on picture and we will post your picture and put your 

name in for a monthly draw of a $50.00 gift certificate from a local retailer. Thank You for Sharing! 

mailto:office@allsaintsparishcc.ca

